From: Elizabeth Trail [mailto:elizabeth@bartonchronicle.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 11:47 AM

To: AGO - CAP <AGO.CAP@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public records request

I'm requesting public records about any complaints filed about the Barton Senior Center. Most specifically I'm
interested in recent complaints filed about the BSC's articles of dissolution, which was filed electronically on September
28. The filing apparently did not contain accurate information about the current board, listing one board member who
has been dead for several years. Apparently the NEK Council on Aging and possibly a board member of the Barton
Senior Center's successor organization, the Barton Area Senior Services Incorporated, may have filed complaints. | need
to see copies.

Thank you,
Elizabeth Trail

Elizabeth Trail, reporter.
the Chronicle
(802) 525-3531





